Project Ezra

PCS will once again be collecting Passover food

 for Project Ezra, an organization that provides services to 

the frail elderly on the Lower East Side.
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 In many cases, this food is the only source 

of Passover food for Ezra’s Elderly.
The following list comprises a Passover package. You can contribute any or all of them.  Please pay close attention to the FOODS IN BOLD that are most often missing from the packages. We would appreciate your paying extra attention to obtaining these items:  

2 BOXES MATZO

1 CAN OR JAR OF SOUP 
1 JAR BORSCHT 

1 JAR OR CAN OF GEFILTE FISH
JAM OR JELLY

1 DESSERT ITEM (CAKE, COOKIES, MACAROONS, ETC.)

2 CANS OF TUNA, SALMON OR SARDINES

1 BOTTLE GRAPE JUICE

1 BOTTLE VEGETABLE OIL
1 BOX MATZO FARFEL
INSTANT COFFEE OR TEA

1 SMALL JAR OF HONEY

2 CANNED FRUITS
2 CANNED VEGETABLES

NUTS OR DRIED FRUIT (Or anything special you’d like to add)
All food must be current, marked KOSHER FOR PASSOVER (e.g., UP) and 2015. The kosher sign only is not acceptable for Passover use. Items must be brought to PCS by noon on Sunday, March 22 and placed in the boxes in the last row of pews that are marked for this purpose. If you are interested in helping to pack the food at Congregation Sons of Israel in Briarcliff or to help make deliveries to Project Ezra recipients on the Lower East Side on Sunday, March 29, please 
e-mail Dalia Abott at daliakabott@gmail.com. 
Thank you for responding generously!
